
 

           

PUBLIC NOTICE 

SUBMISSION OF BIDS TO BANK OF ZAMBIA TREASURY BILL AUCTION             

NO. 06/2025 

The Bank of Zambia wishes to announce to the General Public that the cut-off time for the 

Treasury Bill Auction No. 06/2025 on the Bank of Zambia Government Securities Investor Portal 

(IP) has been extended from 16:00 hours on Wednesday March  19, 2025 to 10:00 hours on 

Thursday March 20, 2025. Clients experiencing challenges placing bids on the Investor Portal 

should submit bids to the Bank of Zambia through email government.securities@boz.zm by 12:00 

hours on Thursday March 20, 2025. Bidding forms can be obtained from the Bank of Zambia 

website on the following link https://www.boz.zm/fm-download-forms.htm  

For further information and clarification please contact: 

 

 

Ms Besnat Mwanza  

Asisstant Director – Communications  

Bank of Zambia 

P O Box 30080 
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